Posted: June 09, 2005
June already!   Amazing.  Time not only flies, it speeds.  Speaking of which,
drivers, please observe 25 mph or less on our streets where young children play 
and folks like to walk, bike, jog and enjoy the relatively clean air.  And speaking of clean air, let's make the next paragraph a gripe list so we can get some stuff off our backs and move on to happier topics.  
 

Gripe number one:  Residents shouldn't have to dodge around broken bottles
and prophylactics (the polite term) when barefoot at our beach park.  We're not saying
don't "enjoy springtime".  We're just asking folks to clean up after their own mess and
not expect the rest of us to do it for you.  
 

Gripe number two:  the trash on our roads.  The toss-it-anywhere attitude has our once-beautiful state looking much worse than it used to.  Some folks think that tossing bottles, wrappers, smokes and fast food garbage from their moving vehicles onto our roads and green-scapes is no big deal.  But they need to think again.  This sloppy habit is making Florida a mess.  Plus, its an unlawful act punishable by a fine.  The same goes for our waterways.  Who wants to swim in a communal dumpsite?
Let's all stop the trash insanity.  Each resident has to pays for trash pickup, so please
dispose of trash at home, not on our roads.  Teach by example.  Let's see concerned residents "adopting" their streets back.  
 

We could gripe all day-- mosquitoes, hurricane season, gas prices, etc, etc.  But we'll stop now and concentrate on the good stuff.  We're alive, life can be very good, the birds sing every morning, we live near the water, we're blessed in many ways when we stop to really think about it. And we can make things even better through wise choices.  
 

We want all of you, our fellow neighbors, to think about some wise choices.  We'll be sending out a hard-copy newsletter very soon and ask your opinion on some timely topics.  Specifically, we'll want to know whether you favor city water and sewer lines, more hydrants, and whether you'd be in favor of financing them through an "MSBU", government-ese for spreading the payments equally among each house over a ten-year period, rather than trying to raise the full cost up front and waiting who knows how long to start the project.  
 

We'll be sending everybody a pre-stamped survey that will help your board of directors gauge interest in either pursuing these hydrant and water issues or dropping them.  One thing is certain--  drought and fire recur, wells dry up and septic tanks
leach pollution.  There will probably come a day when local government mandates water service and at whatever price they choose.  We leave the choice to be pro-active to you.  We will not impose upon you anything without your majority say-so.  We just want to serve your best interests by focusing on what you collectively want done.  If you want the status quo, that's fine too.  All we ask is that you let us know what you want done.  Please fill out the simple survey with your "water" future in mind and return it to us via mail, for free.  
 

Your board of directors wishes all of you a happy, safe and healthy summer season!
 

John Goring
CAWLB president
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